
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City Council of the City of Grantville will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, August 26, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at the Glanton Municipal 
Complex, 123 LaGrange Street, Grantville, GA.  The purpose of the 
hearing will be to receive public comment on the adoption of an 
ordinance to make the following text amendments to the City of 
Grantville Zoning Ordinance:  Amend Section 5.2- Appearance 
Standards.  A copy of the proposed ordinance will be available for 
public inspection in the office of the City Clerk during regular business 
hours. 


